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Greetings All, The CSBG 2023-25 MGA Budget allocation is now ready for the budget portion of the MGA process. 
Your budget form is due by July 15, 2023. We will use a projected budget from the FFY 2023 allocated amounts. 
When the appropriations for the FFY 2024 for CSBG is released, I will send out a notice to update your budget with 
those amounts. 

 

The full amount of CSBG FFY 23 funds have been allocated to each agency. There were some issues with the 
allocation workbook for quarters 1 and 2 and adjustments have been submitted to the fiscal department. You will 
see slight adjustments in OPUS coming soon. This allocation table above has the correct amounts.  

Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me if you have any questions.  
 
Leeann Marx 
CSBG Program Coordinator 
P: 503.986.6892| C: 503.979.3053 
leeann.marx@oregon.gov 
 


